
Town of Arlington Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) 
Symmes Transportation Subcommittee (STS)

Monday, September 13, 2004   
Town Hall Annex First floor Conference Room, 5:00 PM

STS members present: Ed Starr (Chair), Elisabeth Carr-Jones, Jeff Maxtutis
Others present: Gary Hebert (Fay, Spofford & Thorndike)

Discussion of Peer Review

Gary Hebert outlined his preliminary Peer Review findings on the Howard/Stein-Hudson 
Transportation Overview of the Symmes Hospital Redevelopment project. His PowerPoint 
presentation for the Arlington Redevelopment Board meeting later that evening was reviewed by 
the Subcommittee and minor revisions were made.

Preliminary Traffic Simulation

Gary Hebert presented a preliminary Synchro simulation for the combined Summer Street, 
Hospital Road, Brattle Street and Hemlock Street intersection. The simulation was generated to 
model the projected effects of the proposed redevelopment and intersection on traffic in the 
area. The Subcommittee viewed the simulation with the expectation of adapting it to test 
recommendations as the project moves forward.

The meeting adjourned at 6:25 PM.


